
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1967: 

Families from the Yorktowne Development Organized a social club on an informal basis to essentially coordinate athletics & social 

activities for the benefit of its members & their families. 

 

Meetings were held monthly on the third Friday of each month at various taverns and clubs in Manalapan. Dues at that time were $1.00 

per month. 

 

The membership grew rapidly to 70 family’s ad the club was officially incorporated in November 1967 as the Yorktowne Social Club Inc, 

a nonprofit organization. The club members played a very active role in working with and supporting various athletic activities such as 

Little League Baseball, Manalapan Football, Soccer & Basketball leagues. Members also held office in all these organizations in 

addition to coaching & officiating duties. 

 

1975: 

The club purchased Rosella’s Tavern and the building was completely renovated by club members and has been our home ever since. 

Through the years, club members have worked to renovate, repair, and add to the building to meet the club’s needs and member’s 

comfort.  

 

1997-2002: 

The club paid off its original mortgage as well as all the building improvement bonds that were issued to former & current members 

 

2001-2002: 

 

The club was completely refurbished and a large outside deck was added to the rear of the building.  These improvements further enabled 

us to provide opportunities to host additional club functions. Membership grew to 130 members and dues are $125 per year. 

 

 Replace front deck and door 

 Add PVC fencing 

 Install Patio Pavers 

 Build LaRocca Bridge 

 New flooring behind bar 

 New Stove 

 

 

2021: 

The Yorktowne Club, with great effort from membership, held the most successful event in club history, a golf outing to raise money and 

awareness for the National Breast Cancer Foundation. We were proud to donate $35,000 to this great cause. 

 

 

The Yorktowne Club has been very instrumental in many charitable activities over the years including Blood Drives, Christmas & Easter 

food baskets, Heart Fund, and purchasing a Kidney Dialysis machine. As part of our responsibilities, club members have participated in 

A Benevolent Organization 
Serving The Manalapan 

Community 



fund drives for local EMS, CentraState Hospital, Manalapan EMS, as well as raising $7,000 towards the purchase of bullet proof vests 

for the Manalapan Police Department. 

 

We continue to be a strong supporter of the Samaritan Center, a local food bank in Englishtown. On September 14, 2002, the club 

supported the inaugural Walk With Joe 9/11 Memorial Walk in honor of Patrick “Joe” Driscoll, a club member we lost on flight 93 on 

September 11, 2001. To date the club has raised over $200,000 for various charities and causes.  

 

 

Past Presidents 

1967–1968 …. Gerry Hunter 

1968-1970 …. Willie Frizalone 

1970-1972 …. Larry Haddock 

1972-1974 …. Mike Sullivan 

1974-1976 …. Tom Kelly 

1976-1978 …. John O’Neill 

1979-1981 …. Jack McKenna 

1979-1981 …. Tom Whalen 

1981-1983 …. Ray White 

1983-1984 …. Mike Sullivan 

1984-1985 …. Bill Cummings 

1985-1986 …. Charles Blackwell 

1986-1988 …. Stef franklin 

1988-1989 …. Ollie Baker 

1989-1990 …. Butch Maine 

1990-1991 …. Nick Mogilnicki 

1991-1993 …. Skip Harriet 

1993-1995 …. Jim Savage 

1995-1997 …. Lance Loo 

1997-1998 …. Pat O’Malley 

1999-2001 …. George Hartigan 

2001-2002 …. Dennis Walsh 

2002-2004 …. Bob Doda 

2004-2006 …. Frank Scarpa 

2006-2008 …. Jordan Maskowitz 

2008-2010 …. Tom Josephs 

2010-2012 …. Chris Niebling 

2012-2014 …. Michael Brady 

2014-2016 …. Bob Smith 

2016-2018 …. Michael Brady 

2018-2020 …. Kevin McGrath 

2020-2022 …. Keith LaRocca 
 


